ATTENTION: If your home/property is located outside of
the City of Cordele (unincorporated area). Please
contact the Crisp County Planning Department 229-276-
2640 for an on-site damage assessment of your home
prior to any repairs/renovations.

For areas that have property in the Floodplain (Zone A)
and had “substantial damage” — damage of any origin
sustained by a structure whereby the cost of restoring
the structure to its before damaged condition would
equal or exceed 50 percent of the market value of the
structure before the damage occurred may or may not
be able to repair/rebuild without elevating the structure
per the Flood damage Prevention Ordinance of Crisp
County.

There will be no charge for the repair permits caused by
the storm but they must be documented and approved
in order for Crisp County to remain a participant in the
National Flood Insurance Program.

Please make sure your contractors are registered with
Crisp County and have a valid business license for your
protection before any work begins on your property.

If you have any questions please call 229-276-2640 and
ask for Connie Youngblood or Jimmy Mumphery.

Thank you.



